Atlas Academy

ATLAS ACADEMY

Astrea Academy Trust

INSPIRING BEYOND MEASURE

South Yorkshire, DN1 3QP Tel: 01302 363 612

Prospect Place, Doncaster

www.astreaatlas.org Principal: Mr Peter Sturgess

Monday 31st October 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

Welcome back to school for the second half of Autumn Term. I hope you all had a lovely week with your children, and that they are all looking forward to continuing with some exciting learning over the coming weeks.

Parents' Evenings this week (1st November, 2nd November, 3rd November)

We are really looking forward to seeing you at our Parents' Evenings this week. If you haven't already booked an appointment please speak with your child's classteacher as soon as possible.

Arrangements for Parents' Evenings are as follows:

- Appointments will take place in your **child's classroom**. Please aim to arrive a few minutes before your appointment time.
- Please enter school through the **Main Entrance**. We will direct you to your child's classroom.
- We really appreciate your feedback on how your child is doing at school. Please take a few moments to fill in the Parent Survey as you arrive.

I am really looking forward to meeting and speaking with you this week as we continue to work together to make sure your child gets the very best from their learning opportunities at Atlas.

Poppy Day Appeal

As we approach Remembrance Day on Friday 11th November we are proud to be supporting The Royal British Legion's Poppy Appeal this year. We have a number of wearable poppy items available in school and your child will be able to purchase one of these by donating to the appeal. Further information will follow from your child's teacher.

Dates for your Diary

Bonfire Special Lunch Menu – Thursday 3rd November

Reception Phonics Meeting – All Reception parents are welcome to attend - Monday 7th November @ 9am

Year 1 Phonics Meeting – All Year 1 parents are welcome to attend - Tuesday 8th November @ 9am

Flu Vaccinations – Forms back by Thursday 17th November; vaccinations on Wednesday 23rd November

INSET Day – Friday 18th November – school closed to all pupils

School Photographs – Tuesday 29th November

Best wishes,

Peter Sturgess

School Principal